
 March 2022 
Dear parents and carers,  

The children have settled back really well after half term and have been enjoying the 

early spring sunshine with their keyworkers and friends. Forest School sessions 

have been used to look at the changing season and the children have been spotting 

signs of Spring and looking for minibeasts and sprouting flowers and leaves.  

Spring is a busy time of year at Nursery and we are now looking forward to our 

Mothers Day events, parent consultations and Easter celebrations. (Please see dates 

overleaf). It is so lovely to be able to invite parents and carers back into school to 

share these events with us at long last after all the restrictions of the past 2 years.  

Reminders and information 

 Can we remind parents that Nursery session times are 8.30-11.15/11.30am and 

12.15-3.00/3.15pm. We ask that children are brought in on time so that they do 

not miss valuable learning with their keyworkers and collected promptly please.  

 

 Children are offered a daily drink of milk or water during their sessions but can 

bring in their own bottles of plain water if they so wish.  

 

 If parents wish for their children to do extra sessions or stay for lunch time       

provision, then this needs to be booked in advance with Carmella in the office to 

prevent disappointment.  

 

 Any money for fees needs to be handed to Carmella in the office between 8.30 and 

2.30pm please.  

 

 Although most Covid 19 restrictions have now come to an end, Walsall Public 

Health advice is that face coverings should still be worn in education settings. With 

this in mind, we ask that all parents, carers and visitors to Nursery continue to 

wear a face covering when they are inside the building.  

 



Dates for your diary: 

Thursday 17th March  - St Patricks Day. Children can come to school wearing green 

(please see flyer for details) 

Monday 21st March—Beckie B Mothers Day event 10.30am and 2.15pm 

Tuesday 22nd March—Maxine Mothers Day event 10.30am 

Wednesday 23rd March—Dawn Mothers Day event 10.30am 

Thursday 24th March—Beckie Q Mothers Day event 10.30am 

Friday 25th March—Kathryn Mothers Day event  

Friday 8th April—school breaks up for Easter 

Monday 25th April—children return to school 

 

Parent Consultations 

Please book an appointment with your child's Keyworker. Consultations will take 

place on the following dates… 

Dawn’s group—Monday 28th March 

Maxine’s group—Tuesday 29th March 

Beckie B’s groups—Wednesday 30th March 

Beckie Q group—Thursday 31st March 

Kathryn’s groups—Friday 1st April 

Easter events 

As part of our Easter celebrations, we would like to invite the children to get       

creative and decorate an egg in any way they choose! Eggs can be brought into 

Nursery from Monday 4th April to be displayed in the reception area and every     

entrant will receive a prize. Please speak to a member of staff if you have any   

questions about this.  

The children will also be taking part in lots of Easter activities such as learning 

Spring and Easter songs, taking part in an Easter egg hunt and exploring Easter 

arts and crafts to name but a few.  


